Temagami Non Profit Housing Corporation

P.O. Box 28, 11 Bayview Lane Temagami, Ontario P0H 2H0

Phone: (705) 569-3544

Fax: (705) 569-3543

November 17, 2020

Municipality of Temagami PO Box 220 Temagami, ON P0H 2H0

Attention: Municipal Council

Dear Mayor and Councilors:

Re: Recommendation of New Board Member

As a result of the recent resignation of Sherry Larochelle from the Board of the Temagami Non-Profit Housing Corporation (TNPHC), we have been searching for a community-minded individual to fill this vacancy.

Since the Temagami Non-Profit Housing Corporation is a Municipal Non-Profit, it is considered a local board of the municipality. Our incorporating by-law requires that the Municipal Council approve the appointment of any new board members to the TNPHC.

The Board is recommending that Debby Renaud fill our board vacancy. Debby Renaud is also the coordinator of the Temagami Senior Home Support Centre; and, we feel that her representation on our Board will be an asset.

If Council approves our recommendation, could you please pass a resolution appointing Debby Renaud a director on the Board of the Temagami Non-Profit **Housing Corporation?**

Thank you for your consideration; and, I look forward to hearing from you in the near future.

Yours truly,

Marianne Rinker

Marsan Rocke

Project Manager